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Dear New Member,

I hope that you have read our Program Listing for the year and our most recent Newsletter (News & Views).  These two items can be found on our website at http://elmiracorning-ny.aauw.net/. 
We welcome you to the Elmira-Corning AAUW. New members are introduced in our Newsletter; therefore, we need to know some autobiographical details about you. The few questions below may help you; however, please feel free to add any other information that you would like to share with our members.
Membership Questionnaire:

1. What is your profession? ____________________________________________________________

2. Where did you attend college? ________________________________________________________

3. How long have you lived in the area? __________________________________________________

4. How did you hear about our branch? ___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

5. We assign mentors to our new members. Who introduced you to our Branch? __________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
6. What are your hobbies and interests? __________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

7. What other information would you like to share with our members (Continue on Page 2, if needed)?
___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
8. We all have talents. If you have any special talent that you'd like to share with our branch, please let me know. We have a number of Interest Groups: a Travel Group, a Book Group (Books & Bites), a Bridge Group, a Mah Jongg Group and one Interest Group called "Let's Eat Out".  If you would like to start a new one, we would be interested. 

We also have a number of committees that help us run our branch smoothly and need volunteers.  Please let me know if you are interested in helping with any one of our committees (see page 3).
Please e-mail your Membership Questionnaire and any additional comments to me at ronlen3@aol.com (Subject: AAUW – Membership).  Please feel free to call or email me if you have any questions.  
Sincerely,
Lenore Lewis

Membership Committee

Telephone:  607-739-2290

Email:  Ronlen3@aol.com
Use this space, as needed, to share more information about you, to be included in our newsletter:

___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________
2014-2015 Officers and Board Members

· Co-Presidents:  Dr. Geraldine Wolfe, Jan Cummings

· Program Co-VPs:  Julie Biviano, Rosemary Kolynich, Barb Luther, Joy Perry, Joan Russen, Diane Woodhouse

· Membership Co-VPs:  Lenore Lewis, Mary Ann Cleary, Barbara Friedman

· Secretary:  Mary Beth Frederick

· Treasurer:  Pat Stadelmaier

· Nominating Committee:  Faith Gray, Louise O’Dell, Norma Doane, Alta Stevenson
· Books & Bites:  Betty Reiter

· Cultural Interests/Diversity & International Affairs, Chemung County Council of Women Delegate:  Barb Luther

· Directory:  Ann Brouse

· Education Equity & Public Policy:  Pauline Leveen

· Education Foundation:  Clare Bonnie Chollet

· Hospitality:  Pat Buttolph, Maureen Ferrell
· Legal Advocacy Fund:  Nancy Spaulding

· Newsletter/Communications:  JoAnne Krolak

· Projects:  Janet Winfield:  Fall Fashion Show; Julia Lavarnway:  Spring Play; Bon-Ton Coupon Booklet Sale:  Carolyn Clack and Louise O’Dell
· Publicity:  Julie Biviano

· Scholarship:  Liz Walton, Mary Jane Paternoster, Miriam Smith, Clare Bonnie Chollet
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